School Council
You can contact School Council at mattieschoolcouncil@gmail.com

Mattie McCullough School Council is an association of parents, teachers,
school administration and community representatives who work together to
promote the well being and effectiveness of the entire school community. All
parents with children attending Mattie McCullough are invited to participate in
the activities of the School Council. Meetings occur once a month and last
approximately 1.5 hours. The meetings provide an excellent opportunity to
meet other parents, to stay informed, and provide input into school policies
and procedures.

Mattie McCullough Parent Association, which runs parallel with the School
Council, raises funds to support special projects in the school.

Hot lunches- healthyhunger.ca

Mabel's Labels
Multi-use labels for school supplies, clothing and home! This Canadian
company gives our school a percentage for every purchase made online.

https://mabelslabels.ca
Click on Support a Fundraiser, enter our school’s name and start shopping!



